DE4-06/

From: mark4s24@comcast.net [mailto:mark4s24@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 2:51 PM

To: PUC

Subject: utility rate hike

i am writting in regards to the rate hike that was approved for electric unitil in nh, this is
outrageous that this amount is going to be added to our bill each month, i am tired of
paying blood and sweat to the utility company for them make billions of dollars off our
backs, this has got to stop, where do you people think we are going to get this money
from??? what about the seniors on SS, budgets, the poor, and the rest of us who
cannot afford this hike, the so called bid that was excepted from a 3rd party is
ridiculous, this is going to cause alot of problems and i will not pay the increase, i
CANNOT AFFORD TOO, my wages dont go up, food is sky high, taxes , insurances,
this brilliant move by everyone is a disgrace to us hardworking people, i will be a person
who will continuously dispute the rate hike, i will fight it. we have no proof that its
justifable , only in your eyes it is, i can speak for alot of people and until this is resolved
this will not stop.  its un-american to do this to us, find another way without skyrocketing
our bills.



